INDIRAPURAM PUBLIC SCHOOL, INDIRAPURAM
Ref No: IPS/2017/ CIR/010			         		     	          May 03, 2017    
Dear Parents,
This is to inform that tomorrow i.e. 4 May, 2017, the schools will remain CLOSED on account of call from Independent Schools Federation on the issue of unnecessary public demonstration and interference & also undue interference by the District Administration in the school administrative policies.

Principal

